Egyptian Committee for Surveying and Mapping



Prof. Holger Magel, FIG President FIG Office Lindevange Alle DK-2000 Frederiksberg, Denmark

Dear Prof. Magel,

We herby propose the nomination of Prof. Dr. Dalal S. Alnaggar for the position of FIG Vice President.

I know her 30 years ago we were working in UN Project for Mapping in Saudi Arabia. Through this period and after she got her Ph.D in 1986, Dr. D. Alnaggar, participated and supervised several M.Sc and Ph.D in surveying. She was and still smart and energetic engineer.

Dr. D. Alnaggar was elected for different positions in different national and regional committees. She was working as Director of SRI and led surveying research programs in Egypt. Since 1993, she is activating as the coordinator of Egyptian Committee for Surveying and Mapping.

We are pleased to put forward, for your consideration, the name of Prof. Dr. Dalal S. Alnaggar as vice president of FIG with her broad and high professional relations and her capabilities.

Best Regards,

Sincerely Yours,

Eng. M. Mesaad Ibrahim

Vice President of Egyptian Committee for Surveying and Mapping

Previous Chairman da SA



Dr. Mahmoud Abu-Zeid
Minister

Prof Holger Magel, FIG President FIG Office Lindevange Alle DK-2000 Frederiksberg, Denmark

Cairo, February 27, 2006

Dear Prof. Magel,

We herby propose the nomination of Prof. Dr. Dalal S. Alnaggar for the position of FIG Vice President.

Dr. D. Alnaggar, a professional surveying engineer, has for many years and through various positions actively participated and intervened in engineering projects and surveying applied research in Egypt.

During her working years, she was elected for different positions as geodetic engineer. After she got her Ph.D in 1986, Dr. D. Alnaggar was responsible for executing vital Survey Projects in Egypt. She served for more than 6 years as the Director of Survey Research Institute and led the surveying research programs in Egypt; e.g. establishment of Egyptian Standardization Gravity Networks, the Topographic Maps for Western desert, Geographic Information Systems and Remote Sensing Projects etc.

Dr. D. Alanggar is a very active delegate to FIG since 1990. She is currently an active member of different scientific national and international respected committees. Since 2001, she has a prominent role in the considerable improvement of the national and regional training strategy which covered many fields in water studies.

We strongly believe that Prof. Dr. Dalal S. Alnaggar with her broad professional, high qualify experienced journey the FIG will be benefiting a lot from her capabilities. We are pleased to put forward her name for consideration.

Best regards,

Minister of Water Resources and Irrigation, EGYPT President of Egyptian National Committees for

Hydrology, Water Resources, Irrigation, Drainage and Survey & Mapping

الإتحاد العربي للمساحة

Arab Union of Surveyors Union Arabe des Géomètres-Topographes

Beyrouth-Dekwaneh-Centre Danay 5eme Etage Tel/Fax:009611489905/6/7 E-MAIL:ARUNSUR@YAHOO.COM



To Prof.Holger Maggel President of the International Federation of Surveyors FIG

The President of the Arab Union of Surveyors President of the Order of Surveyors-Lebanon Dr.Sarkis Fadous

Dear President,

We are honored to inform you that the Arab Union of Surveyors is strongly supporting the candidate of **Dr.Dalal el Naggar**, Vice president of the **AUS** for the elections of **FIG** Vice-President Post chair and support is reflecting the goodwill of the **AUS** and **FIG** with their policy to encourage new cultures and regions to be active and well represented within the International Federation.

As we insist on the good relations and cooperation between FIG and the AUS

Please do accept, Dear President, my Deepest Respects and sincere wishes.

Beirut the 1st of March 2006

The President of the Arab Union of Surveyors President of the Order of Surveyors-Lebanon

Dr.Sarkis Fadous

Of Succession of Successio